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Open House!Open House!
Friday, 6 June

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at 1100 hrs
Followed by Open House until 1600 hrs

Saturday, 7 June*
Open House from 1200 to 1500 hrs

*VFW & Auxiliary members only. Not
open to the general public.

880 Liberty Street NE, Salem, Oregon

Refreshments
Door Prizes 

Site Tours
Questions? Call (503) 255-5808


